
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2020 

Re: Year 11 Autumn Assessment (Monday 23 March to Friday 27 March) 

Students in Year 11 will sit their assessments during the week beginning Monday 23 March. These assessments will 

give teachers the opportunity to accurately assess their attainment and progress, and will assist students in preparing 

more thoroughly for the new-style GCSE examinations that they will encounter in May 2020.   As with any assessment, 

it is essential that your son/daughter takes the time to revise in order to achieve his/her full potential 

Examination Arrangements  

Students will sit their assessments in the hall or gym, a copy of the exam timetable is on the reverse of this letter and 

is also on our school website.   All students must be punctual for their assessments. The equipment they require 

(pens, pencils, ruler etc.) should be in their clear pencil case.   Students must also ensure that they have NO mobile 

phones (or other handheld electronic device), Smart watches or revision material with them during any assessments. 

Examination Results  

An interim report will be issued to all parents following the completion of all assessments. 

I would like to wish all Year 11  good luck for these assessment. If you have any questions please contact, your 

son/daughters Year Leader Mr Huyton, in the first instance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Peter Mee 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


